
   

 
September 29, 2023 

 
 
 
Parents and Guardians, 

Congratulations to the 2023 Distinguished Alumni.  The Alumni Committee has 
identified a total of 5 former students who have made a positive impact in their 
community and profession.  They will be recognized prior to the Homecoming 
football game next week.  

Thank you to everyone who participated in the Titans Evolution Tour, on Thursday 
evening.  Also, thank you to all the people who donated and assisted with putting 
this event together.  Please take the time to visit the District’s website to view the 
photo gallery. 

During the week of October 2, elementary students will be benchmarking. 

Seniors will be attending a meeting on Friday, October 6, pertaining to ordering 
their cap and gown for graduation. 
 
Homecoming week begins on October 2; there will be a variety of activities and 
events during the week for students to participate in.  Please check the school’s 
website for details and information.  

Parents and guardians if you have any questions or concerns pertaining to your 
child’s progress please contact their teacher.   

Thank you and have a great weekend. 
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